
Bjornsen, Alan

From: Alan Bjornsen -

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2009 6:59 AM
To: 'MitchellLeverette@blm.gov'; 'Rick_Deery@blm .gov'; 'Debra Agnolet@blm .gov
Cc: Andrea Kock; Patrice Bubar; Joan Olmstead
Subject: RE: MOU
Attachments: MOU w chgs 05_14.doc

Mitch/Rick/Debra,

On behalf of Patty, Andrea, and Joan, lam attaching the Draft MOU with comments (track changes). We look
forward to hearing from you.

Respectfully,

Alan B. Bjornsen
Environmental Project Manager
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852
(301) 415-1195
alan.biornsen(ýnrc.qov

----- Original Message -----
From: Patrice Bubar
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2009 6:29 PM
To: 'Mitchell-Leverette@blm.gov'
Cc: 'Rick_Deery@blm.gov'; 'DebraAgnolet@blm.gov'; Alan Bjornsen; Andrea Kock
Subject: Re: MOU

They are on their way. I am on travel but Alan will forward - on our behalf tomorrow. Andrea, me, Alan and
our attorney have looked at it. You will get a redline strikeout.

----- Original Message -----
From: MitchellLeverette@blm.gov <MitchellLeverette@blm.gov>
To: Patrice Bubar
Cc: Rick_Deery@blm.gov <RickDeery@blm.gov>; DebraAgnolet@blm.gov <DebraAgnolet@blm.gov>
Sent: Tue May 19 18:13:07 2009
Subject: Re: MOU

Hi Patty,

We have not heard from NRC on the MOU for a couple of weeks. We would'like to get comments from Alan
and Andrea so that we can begin to think about scheduling the larger meeting with NRC/BLM staff and our
legal advisors.

Thanks,

Mitchell Leverette
Chief, Solid Minerals Division
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